
 

 

 

 

 
Church Phone (218) 741-1899       

E-mail: slchapel@centurylink.net 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sand Lake Chapel Purpose Statement 
 

"To introduce people to Jesus, and membership in His family; develop them to Christ-like maturity and unity in 
the faith, equip all the saints for their ministry in the church and their life mission in the world, in order to 

glorify God's name." 
 

Sand Lake Chapel is a member of the 4 C's - Conservative Congregational Christian Conference. 

  

 

Sunday Worship Service - 10:15 a.m. 

Communion on 1st Sunday of the Month 

 

Monday Women's Bible Study – at 1:15 p.m. (1:00 prayer) 

(Not first Monday of the month) 
 

Wednesday Prayer Meeting – at 6 p.m. 
 

Wednesday Bible Study – Individual Men’s & Women’s at 
6:30 p.m. 

 

Sunday School –Begins at 9:00 a.m. 

SAND LAKE CHAPEL BOARD MEMBERS 

Chairman: Dan Hautamaki 

Vice-Chairman: Norm Heinonen 

Treasurer: Jenna Hautamaki 

Recording Secretary:  

Voting Members: 

Galen Bergman
John Niemi

Howard Emery 
Julie Jankila 

Board meetings are the first Monday of the 
month at 7 p.m. If the first Monday is a
holiday or extended holiday weekend, the
meeting will be on the first Tuesday. 

Church Secretary: Julie Jankila 

Financial Secretary:       Julie Jankila 
Newsletter: Tracy Muck 

Ushers: Norm Heinonen and Vacant 

Angie Miller 

• Groundhog Day — February 2, 2025 

• Valentine's Day — February 14, 2025 

• Presidents' Day — February 17, 2025 

• Transfiguration Sunday — March 2, 2025 

• World Day of Prayer — March 7, 2025 

• Daylight-Saving Time begins — March 9, 2025 

• St. Patrick's Day — March 17, 2024 

• First Day of Spring — March 20, 2024 
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Our Sunday School family kicked off 2025 by returning to class on January 5th with a lesson on the Magi and 

their visit to Jesus. Our summary verse was Jeremiah 29:13, “When you look for me with all your heart, you will find 

me.” This special lesson also served as our Christmas party. It was a nice ending to the holiday season and a great 

reminder to us to celebrate the birth of Jesus all year long by always seeking him. 

Our studies for the rest of January brought us back to the book of Exodus and lessons from the story of 

Moses. We saw how God protected him through his sister, Miriam, how God delivered the Israelites from slavery in 

Egypt through Moses, and that God gave us the Ten Commandments to guide and protect us. We were also 

introduced to another new summary verse, Proverbs 3:5-6: “Trust in the Lord with all your heart; do not depend on 

your own understanding. Seek his will in all you do, and he will show you which path to take.”  

February brings us our annual Popcorn Pajama Party, scheduled for February 9th. We all look forward to 

wearing our most comfortable PJs and enjoying tasty treats along with our popcorn as we dive into our special 

lesson. As always, students are encouraged to bring friends. This event is a great opportunity for them to introduce 

someone new to our Sunday School and tell them about Jesus.   

Thank you all again for your continued prayers and support of Sunday School. We’ll be praying for all of you 

this year as well and hope you will consider working with us in any way you prefer…special lessons, crafts, projects, 

etc. Our kids are blessed to be part of a loving church family here at Sand Lake Chapel and are always excited when 

someone comes to share their time and talents! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

     



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         SAND LAKE CHAPEL 
           
                 9038 Biss Road 
                Britt, MN 55710 

 

slchapel@centurylink.net  
218-741-1899 
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